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 CAPITAL PROJECTS
New Public Works Facilities
The old Public Works Facility is slowly being transferred to the new facility. All of the admin/office supplies have been 
moved with the admin team working from the new facility permanently. The operational side of the department is a slow 
move as you could expect with all of the logistics the department has for all of its many tasks. The crews will continue 
moving everything into the new maintenance facility until complete. Please stop by if you have not already and we will 
be more than happy to give you a tour.
 
Street Reconstruction Projects
Yager Court is on tap for a full replacement with sidewalks and aprons but is on hold until the weather becomes more 
favorable towards early spring.

Kentaboo Avenue and Virginia Avenue went out to bid. The bids were opened in December with Jefferson Contracting 
being awarded the contract. This project is expected to start in early spring.

Sidewalk Replacement Program
The sidewalk program is on winter break. The work will continue when the weather breaks in early spring and the 
contractor will continue in the Cherry Hill subdivision.

Park Projects
Public Works crews are currently working on Sherbourne Park. It is a slow process due to the changing of the weather. 
The concrete work has been completed along with the seat wall being installed. The next step is to complete all the 
grade work and have the shelter and playground equipment installed.
 

           PROGRAMS
Leaf Collection Program
The 2024 Leaf Collection program came to an end on Friday, December 13th. 
The crews continued into the next week couple of weeks cleaning up leaves at 
the City Building and all the City Parks. This is an Exceptional program put 
together by the crew in the way they run the routes to the dumping of the 
leaves.

Christmas Tree Recycling
The annual Christmas Tree recycling program will run from December 26th 
through January 13th, 2025. The trees will then be mulched by Kenton County 
Public Works and will be disbursed among several county parks as bedding and 
for walking paths. The trees can be dropped off at the Erlanger Public Works 
facility on Jack Scheben Drive.

Potholes
During 2024, PW’s crews filled 982 holes utilizing 15 bags of cold patch, 33 tons 
of asphalt hot mix and 319 man hours. The chart shows a 5 year comparison.

Weather Warriors 
The Public Works Department has all of its Winter Weather equipment at the 
ready for any inclement weather. 
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